Larson, Nanﬂ

From: cterr@comcast.net

Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2016 10:56 AM
To: Larson, Nancy

Subject: Re: Automatic reply: carports

HI Nancy,

| just had a chance to read your ordinance changes. They are very well done.
Thanks for everything. Just let me know if you need me Monday.

Dana

From: "Nancy Larson" <NLarson@ConcordNH.gov>
To: "cterr@comcast.net” <cterr@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 1:20:59 PM

Subject: RE: Automatic reply: carports

Hi Dana,

Thanks for your voicemail this morning. Believe it or not, you were on my “to-do” list of things to take care of today
before I’'m out for 2 weeks beginning March 10" (returning on March 28") but I do appreciate your gentle nudging.

© Either Heather Shank, Assistant City Planner, or Carlos Baia, Community Development Director, will be at Monday’s
City Council meeting to speak to the report and answer any questions.

Attached, are the documents | have prepared for the Council meeting on Monday March 14™. Below is the link to the
Council agendas. If you check the “most recent agenda” late Friday afternoon, the agenda should be uploaded so you
can see where the item falls. Because it needs to go back to the Planning Board for a public hearing for the Council can
hold its public hearing on the matter, it will be listed under the consent reports for the Council meeting on Monday. A
councilor may decide to pull the item for discussion, in which case, questions for staff may come up. Otherwise, the
consent report will be approved in one fell swoop with all of the other consent reports on their agenda. The next step

will be placing it on the Planning Board agenda (hopefully for April).

http://www.concordnh.gov/index.aspx?NID=282

Please do not hesitate to contact me before ! leave the office at 5:00 tomorrow afternoon if you have any questions or
comments.

Take care Dana.
Nancy

Nancy E. Larson

City Planner

City of Concord

41 Green Street

Concord, NH 03301

(603) 225-8515
ncordnh. gov

www.concordnh.gov



